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18/09/24 
Access / Exit to and from Academy site change 

 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
As you are aware, the ‘TRIN’ are currently in the midst of building a fantastic new facility which 
will benefit our community, and beyond, for many years to come. 
 
As part of the development, the current TRIN building is also being re-designed, along with a 
new access road to the rear of it.  This work will begin from next Monday (23rd September 2024). 
 
From Monday 23rd September 2024, and for the foreseeable future, the pedestrian gate that 
allows access to our site, and is situated next to the TRIN, will be closed off to you. This is to 
ensure the safety of parents / carers and their children when arriving and leaving the Academy 
site during this part of the development.  The gate to be closed is identified by the red arrows in 
each of the photos below. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please use the KS2 entrance / exit gate (nearest Spar) or the front entrance / exit gate (nearest 
the main reception of the Academy) as alternative access / exit points from 23/09/24. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr S. P. Bate 

Headteacher 
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